
Please prioritize road safety! If the money is there for safety improvements, maintenance, and mass 
transit. WE don't need bigger freeways, we need streets that make it low-stress to send our kids to 
school on foot or on bike or bus.  

In particular, as a parent of current and future Harriet Tubman Middle School students, I am pleading 
with you not to disrupt the school and its community by widening I-5 in its backyard.  

Thank you.  

 


